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Hi Camille,

| conducted my weekly site inspection at Highland Estates on Monday. Overall the site looks good! Bob told me that the
stucco crew would be starting on Monday of this week, however they had only just begun installing plastic, and bringing
in materials. | re-iterated that plastic needed to be down along the entire south side of the house to capture drips
adjacent to the riparian area. | will plan to check-in again on Monday of next week to ensure that they are continuing to
be careful about dripping stucco near the riparian area onsite. All other BMPs are in place to protect the site from
contamination.

Thanks!

Jessie Henderson-McBean
Project Manager / Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants
60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100

Half Moon Bay, CA 94019

P 650.440.4291 | C 805.712.8794
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